
Letter:  Library  thanks
service clubs for help
To the community,

The  South  Lake  Tahoe  Library  would  like  to  thank  our
community, Soroptimist International of Tahoe Sierra and South
Lake Tahoe Optimist Club for supporting our upcoming Summer
Reading Challenge. Through donations from the community both
of these organizations were able to sponsor performers for the
Summer Reading Challenge. Soroptimist International of Tahoe
Sierra is sponsoring Wild Things Inc. and the South Lake Tahoe
Optimist  Club  is  sponsoring  Mad  Science  and  the  Magical
Ventriloquist.

On behalf of the South Lake Tahoe Library, I want to say thank
you again to the community and these two organizations for so
generously supporting our library and the community that we
serve.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Diebolt, library assistant South Lake Tahoe Library
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